



**NORMANDY PARISH COUNCIL -
LAND MANAGEMENT WORKING PARTY MEETING
WEDNESDAY 14th February 2018
IN THE COUSSMAKER ROOM, ST MARK'S CHURCH, WYKE, NORMANDY,
COMMENCING AT 1930 HOURS, OR ON COMPLETION OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE
MEETING WHICHEVER IS THE EARLIER**

AGENDA

1	WELCOME Welcome by the Chairman.
2	APOLOGIES Apologies to be received for non attendance.
3	DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTERESTS BY MEMBERS In accordance with the Revised Local Code of Conduct, Cllrs are required to disclose at the meeting any Disclosable Pecuniary Interest (DPI) that they have in respect of any matter for consideration on this agenda. Any Cllr with a DPI must not participate in any discussion nor vote regarding that matter and they must also withdraw from the meeting immediately before consideration of the matter. If the DPI has not been registered the Cllr must notify the Parish Clerk of the details of the DPI within 28 days of the date of the meeting.
4	MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 11 OCTOBER 2017 Members to approve and the Chairman to sign, as a true record, the minutes of the meeting, held on 11 Oct 17, as a true record.
5	MATTERS ARISING
a	<u>CCTV Upgrade</u> Members to note that the upgrade has been completed.
b	<u>Traditional Orchard – Website Posting</u> At the 11 Oct 17 meeting (Minute 7 refers) Members resolved that Cllr Palmer and Mr Stanworth should produce a posting for placing on the Council's website. Cllr Palmer and Mr Stanworth to report on progress.
6	NORMANDY CRICKET CLUB (NCC) To receive a Report from the NCC.
7	NORMANDY TENNIS CLUB (NTC) To receive a report from NTC.
8	NORMANDY FOOTBALL CLUB (NFC) To receive a report from NFC.

9	TRADITIONAL ORCHARD Members to receive an up to date report from Mr Stanworth.
10	NORMANDY POND Mr Starkey to provide an up to date report.
11	NORMANDY ALLOTMENTS To receive reports from Mr Starkey and other allotment holders.
12	FRIENDS OF NORMANDY WILDLIFE GROUP (FNWG) To receive a report from the FNWG.
13	GENERAL RUBBISH - FLY TIPPING AND INVASIVE PLANTS At the 11 Oct 17 meeting (Minute11 refers) Members resolved that: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Mr Marshall should be permitted to remove the invasive variegated archangel plants. • Cllrs Clarke and Lawson should draft suitable notices for display regarding fly tipping The Chairman to report on the removal of the invasive plants. Clls Clarke and Lawson to report on the process related to the notices.
14	ANY OTHER BUSINESS
15	DATE OF NEXT MEETING The next meeting of the LMWP is scheduled to be held on 11 Jul 18.